
 

 
19-196-01-Licence Review  October 2021 

Unit 15 

Melbourne Business Park 

Model Farm Road 

Cork T12 WR89 

 

T: 021 434 5366 

E: admin@ocallaghanmoran.com 

www.ocallaghanmoran.com 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Headquarters PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 

County Wexford.        1st November 2021 
 

Re:  Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect of a 
licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited for an installation located at Starrus Eco Holdings 
Limited (Littleton), Ballybeg, Littleton, Tipperary, E41 WP83 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I refer to the Agency’s Reminder Notice dated 22nd October 2021  in accordance with Regulation 
10(2)(b)(ii) of the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013.  The initial Notice dated 25th 
August 2021 requested a revised copy of the Notification to the Planning Authority of the intention to 
apply to the Agency for a review of the licence.  This revised Notification was submitted to the Agency 
on the 28th August.  The Agency also noted  
 
… that an application for planning permission is under consideration at this time.  (i) In accordance 
with section 87(1B)(b) of the Act of 1992 provide, a copy of the final grant of planning permission 
together with either: 
 
a. a copy of the environmental impact assessment (EIA) report (if not already submitted), and any 
updates relating to EIA required during the application for planning permission process, or 
 
b. a written confirmation from the planning authority or An Bord Pleanála that an environmental 
impact assessment was not required by or under the Act of 2000 (if not already submitted). 
 
The requested information should be submitted to the Agency within 4 weeks from date of final grant 
of permission, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your application. 
 
Tipperary County Council granted planning permission; however this has been appealed to an Bord 
Pleanála by a third party.  The case is due to be decided by 9th November 2021.  The Bord’s decision 
will be submitted to the Agency on receipt.  The EIAR before the Bord was submitted with the licence 
review application. 
 

 

    
 

  Yours Sincerely    
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